
Woodside Cricket club committee meeting 27/09/2017 
 
Meeting opened 7.40pm 
Present J. Hennessy, B. Collins R. Moore, T. Reichstein, J Bradley, S.Druwitt 
            D. Ireland, R.Hill. 
Apologies H. Gelzinis, J. Hill,S.Hahesy D.Collins.R.Molier 
 
Previous minutes –Absent /not read 
Treasurers Report-Nil 
Grounds- 
Sand to be removed from pitches in next few days, some concern about a                   
crest/high spot at the top end of pitch on main oval. 
Board leaf to be sprayed in next couple of weeks, Ovals are fairly firm need to rolled. 
We will use line marker for initial boundary marking and then cut ovals at different 
Lengths. Thanks to Shane for his work around the nets. 
Recreation ground report- 
The hawks looking at construction of another shed, the sprinklers on the ovals will be 
replaced over a period of time. 
Seniors- 
Thursday trainings to start this week, numbers at the Sunday trainings have 
gradually increased. Association captains meeting to be held next week. 
Juniors- 
Under 10 format has changed—now T20 Blast played over 10-week period 
At a cost of $99 per player and funds go direct to S.A.C.A. 
Bar- 
Bar to restocked this weekend, Shane got $200 from cans and bottles  
Cost $100 to dump scrap and rubbish. 
Clothing— 
Shirts to be approved may need one possible change. Senior club shirts will be sold 
at cost. 
 
 



General Business— 
There have been complaints by neighbours (near the nets) about erratic driving 
In the car park 
The kitchen building approval requires some more work, we also need to work out 
the cost of the running of the oval lights. 
Well done to Rick Moore and his crew for doing the roof on the scorer’s area.  
 
Meeting closed 8.20pm 
Next meeting to be advised 
 
 
 


